
Hello Morton ISD Families,

This message is a reminder of our upcoming calendar changes.
There will be an automated phone call sent out this week to you
for your convenience.

Thursday, March 9,2023 will be a full school day with a release
time of 3:30.

Friday, March 10,2023 will be a scheduled half day with a
release at 1:00.

There has been no change to the spring break dates. Spring
Break is scheduled for March 13th, 2023- March 17th,2023.
Classes will resume at regular time on March 20,2023.

Please make note of our updated calendar changes. If you have
any questions about the March calendar changes please contact
your campus secretary for information.

Thank you and have a wonderful week!


